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PLANNING BOARD VACANCY 
 

 

The Planning Board is soliciting interested residents for an appointment to the 

Planning Board until the next scheduled election in March 2024. A Planning Board vacancy 

has occurred due to the resignation of George Wadsworth.  

 

Interested applicants must be registered voters and should send a resumé, together 

with a letter of interest highlighting availability and qualifications, including occupation, 

background and years of Duxbury residency, to the Duxbury Planning Board, 878 Tremont 

Street, Duxbury, MA 02332 by 12PM Noon on Friday, April 21, 2023. 

 

 The Planning Board is a seven-member elected board that regularly meets on the 

second and fourth Monday evenings (except holidays) at 6:00PM at the Duxbury Senior 

Center. The duration of meetings varies depending on the number of public hearings and 

amount of other business on each agenda. The Planning Board is responsible for applications 

under the Subdivision Control Law (MGL Chapter 41), performs administrative site plan 

reviews under Zoning Bylaws Section 615, and serves as the special permit granting 

authority for selective special permits under MGL Chapter 40A per the Zoning Bylaws.   

 

 The official appointment will be made via a joint meeting of the Planning Board and 

Selectboard. Any questions can be addressed to the Planning Director, Christopher Ryan, at 

781-934-1100 x5475 during Town Hall business hours. 
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